
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Release #43 
April 2020 
 
Dear Worthy Regents, Officers and Members: 
 
It is with great sadness and regret that I must announce the disbandment of: 
 
Court Mary Mother of Grace #2302  in the  San Bernardino Diocese. 
 
We would hope that those members so wishing will transfer to another court and we sincerely wish 
them well and thank them for their many years of membership and service to the order. 
 
  
In Unity and Charity 
 
 
 
Mary Bernard 
State Regent 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


